
We will move a few pieces of equipment to the Fieldhouse 

during this time and that will be accessible 24/7.   

 

When the fitness center does open it will not be 100%  as 

we will still be working to rearrange due to the new space.   

 

We do apologize for the inconvenience but are excited that 

we are nearing the completion of the project. 


